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In Working Order

At a City Council hearing on the state of NYC's workforce 

development system, CUF Project Director David Fischer 

testified that the Bloomberg administration has made great 

strides but needs more resources and a broader vision.

by David Jason Fischer

Click here to read the testimony (PDF).
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